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Hello!  The 5th Grade students of Burris Elementary will be doing a spring concert this year.  Last year they amazed us all as 4th Graders, with their performing skills.  I cannot wait to see and hear this group together again on stage. 
This year we chose a Graduation theme for their show, so I’m calling it “5th Grade Grads 2024.”  Their concert will be on Thursday, May 9, 2024, at 7:00p.m., in the Burris Gymnasium.  (Students meet in the classroom at 6:40p.m.)  Save the date!  
In order for students to experience the music completely, they need to participate in the school program, if at all possible.  We all love seeing students show their talents on stage and how their confidence increases as a result.  All students are expected to perform in the day concert.  For the evening concert attendance is encouraged, but not required.  This is their time to show off everything they have been learning in the classroom.  This performance is not for a grade, it’s for the kids to gain experience performing and for fun!  If you have a conflict and know your child will not be able to attend the evening performance, please let me know on the slip below, as this will affect our riser order.  
We are going to be learning all of the music in the classroom. Students can also practice the songs at home, using my website rameytmusic.com, if they wish, or you can request a practice CD for them, if you do not have internet access.  Also, when we have a snow day, they should go to my Google Classroom and I will have my website address there as well.  
As far as what students should wear, it is a graduation theme, so let’s go with dressing up a little or a lot in blue, gold/yellow, black & or white colors.  I don’t expect anyone to go out and buy a thing, unless you want to do so.  Don’t let an outfit stop you from participating.  You can make anything work.   
            Parents if you would like to help decorate and set up for the concert, the dates are Tuesday, May 7 & Wednesday, May 8, from 3:30-5:30p.m.  Sign-Up below and return the slip to school.  The more people that come, the less time it takes.  Dads are welcome too.  Any help is appreciated! 
If you have any questions, you can email me at rameyt@mitchell.k12.in.us.
   Thank you!  Mrs. Nicholson 

Detach and return the bottom portion to Mrs. Nicholson by Friday, March 15th, 2024.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am aware that _____________________________is in the 5th Grade program this year and that the concert 
			Son/Daughter’s Name
is scheduled for Thursday, May 9, at 7:00p.m., 2024.  Also, that he/she is to be in his/her classroom, at 6:40p.m. for attendance and concert  line-up. We will only be recording the evening performance, so if you would like your son/daughter in the video, they must attend the evening performance. 
______________________________________		________________________________________
Parent or Guardian Signature							Homeroom Teacher
Check below if you would like to help.  I could not do this without you.  Thank you! 
_____Decorating Tues. May 7  Decorate the back wall
_____Decorating Wed. May 8  Decorate the door entrances
_____Video the night concert  
Please provide your phone number for a text or call for a reminder, only if you volunteered.
Home or Cell Phone#____________________________________________________
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